
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: April 14, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:   Stevenson Pool Filtration Replacement

I am requesting to add on the April 14, 2025, Committee of the Whole meeting 
agenda, the replacement of the pool filtration system at Stevenson High School. 
The filtration system they have in place is not working properly. Baruzzini 
Contracting, LLC, Brighton, Michigan was the low responsible bidder in the 
amount of $423,781 with a contingency of $42,419. The total cost of this project 
is $466,200. This project will be funded by the Sinking Fund.

Please add this to the agenda. Thank you.

Attachments

c: Board of Education
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